
SchoolMessenger is the telecommunications system that the Leonard ISD is currently using. Good

relationships among students, the school staff, and parents are essential to student success, and good

relationships are created and maintained by good communication. In an ideal world, face-to-face

meetings or personal calls would make up the bulk of that communication. However, since we live in the

real world, with real-world staff time limitations, SchoolMessenger is the next best thing. It's the right

combination of personalized messaging and speed.

SchoolMessenger is very helpful in the event of school closings that are known in advance and other

important school messages from your child’s teacher, principal or school sponsor. SchoolMessenger

allows us to record a message and have it sent to your phone between 5pm and 8:30pm. If you receive a

call from SchoolMessenger, it is important to listen to the full message in the event that more than one

message is coming to you.

SchoolMessenger is not intended to be the only source of communication, but rather a back up to ensure

you receive important information.


